
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 English In our English this half term we will be reading, writing and exploring a range 
of genres.  

 

Maths The areas that will be covered this half term we will be consolidating the 
learning we already have covered. Throughout these areas we will always be 
looking to use and apply these skills in real life situations.  
 

 

Science In our Science this half term we will continue to focus on evolution and 
inheritance. We will be learning about fossils, DNA and its relation to our 
ancestors, how things adapt to their surroundings and the theory of evolution.  
 

 

PSHE/RSE In our PSHE this half term we will be continuing to focus on the topic Changing 
Me. We will be continuing to learn about self-image and self-esteem, changes in 
our bodies how babies develop and healthy relationships. We will also be 
discussing transition and preparing the children for secondary school.  
 

 

RE In our RE this half term, we will be asking the big question: Does belief in 
Akhirah (life after death) help Muslims lead good lives? We are focusing on the 
religion of Islam and the theme of beliefs and moral values.  
  

PE This term we are focusing on striking an fielding games. We will be learning to 
bowl with accuracy, throw using overarm, to strike a ball with a bat and using 
space effectively in games.  
 

 

French In French this half term, we will be focusing on the topic 'Me in the World'. The 
children will learn about other French speaking countries around the world, their 
currencies, flags, cultural celebrations and traditions, with a focus on using all 
the skills they have learned to understand longer pieces of written French. We will 
also do transition work in readiness for the children moving onto MFL in KS3. 
 

 

Music In Music this half term, we are going to be continuing to work alongside 
Lancashire’s Music Hub. We will be learning more about how to play the cornet.   

 

Computing In computing, we will be exploring the topic ‘History of Computers’ alongside 
programming.  

 

Geography In Geography, we will be exploring the key question ‘What are the changes and 
issues concerning my local area?’. The children will be developing their own 
enquiry question to explore, observe, collect data for and evaluate. They will be 
completing their own project using the geographical knowledge and skills that 
they have acquired throughout their time at Hambleton.  
 

 

Art As artists this half term, we will be creating within the topic of ‘Brave Colour’. 
We will be exploring the work of artists who use colour and how it can be used 
in a range of ways depending on the artist’s intention.  

 

Our topic this half term: Transition  

Our book this half term: The Boy at the Back of the Class and other texts. 

 

Our enrichment this half term: We will be completing field work in Geography to aim to improve 

our local area. 

 

 


